

5th September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

Parent Consultations

We are holding face to face parent consultations at school on the following dates:

Tuesday 7th October 3.10 – 5.40pm

Thursday 9th October 3.10 – 5.40pm

Booking is via the MCAS app and the Parents evening tab. There is a drop down box in the top left corner where you can select the date. Parents of children in Templar only need to book 1 of the days either with either Mrs Mott (Tuesday) or Miss Blakesley (Thursday). If you have any issues, please let Mrs Webber know.

This is a great opportunity for you to meet your child's Teacher and discuss their progress.

Regards,

Mr O'Sullivan

Head Teacher



All Saints Marsh C of E Academy
Osborne Street, Newton Abbot
Devon, TQ12 2DJ
T: 01626 365293 E: allsaints@lapsw.org
W: allsaintsmarsh-lap.co.uk



